
TRIPLE SHOOTING 
INVESTIGATION 

Mount Pleasant, Wisconsin 
July 5, 2024 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of the individual(s) who committed this 
shooting. 

DETAILS 
The FBI's Milwaukee Field Office and the Mount Pleasant Police Department in Wisconsin are seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the person(s) 
responsible for a triple shooting that took place in the early morning hours of July 5, 2024, in the 2100 block of Racine Street in Mount Pleasant, Wisconsin. The 
unknown suspect(s) fired numerous shots into a large group of people celebrating the 4th of July. Three innocent bystanders were struck and suffered non-fatal 
gunshot wounds.   
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Milwaukee Field Office at (414) 276-4684, or the Mount Pleasant Police 
Department Detective Unit at (262) 884-0454 ext. 7938. You may also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you 
can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Milwaukee 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/milwaukee
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